
Hello,

Thank	you	for	your	email,	the	Shutesbury	Police	Department	is	not	and	has	not	been	involved	in	any	way	with	the	above	mentioned	company.	We	have
not	approached	or	been	approached	by	any	companies	offering	the	same	service.	Appreciate	your	request,	any	other	questions	do	not	hesitate	to	contact
me.

Thank	you	and	have	a	great	day

On	Mon,	Apr	6,	2020	at	5:07	PM	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>	wrote:

Good	Afternoon,

Please	see	attached.

Best,

Emiliano

------

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
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--	
Daniel	P.	Fernandes	
Chief	of	Police	
Shutesbury	Police	Department	
1	Cooleyville	Road	
Shutesbury	Massachusetts	01072
Ph#	413-259-1279

From Police	Chief	<police.chief@shutesbury.org>
Subject Re:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	10:09:41	-0400
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